
I would like to make an objection to the proposal to redevelop Sainsbury's supermarket.
This is our best local supermarket which we use regularly and we also use both the
pharmacy and optician within the store. If this supermarket closes we will be forced to
travel further by car to alternative stores on the A10 or Barnet.  

The large number of new homes planned for the site affects parking and there is no
infrastructure to cope with this.
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